


Dec. 8th - 16th  

SAT 8:10a Morning Prayer - GL 

 8:30a People of the Parish - GL 

 10:00a John Smith, Spec. Int. - MH 

 5:00p Melania Serrano Nilo † - GL 

SUN 8:00a Kathy Eng † - GL 

 9:30a People of the Parish - PG 

 11:30a Fernando Feria † - MH 

 5:30p Alejandro Juan † - MH  

MON 8:30a  Evelyn Fonseca † - GL 

TUES 8:10a Morning Prayer -  LM 

 8:30a Eddie Butler, Spec. Int. - GL 

WED 8:10a Morning Prayer - MH 

 8:30a Marvin Wittry † - MH 

THUR 8:10a  Morning Prayer - LM 

 8:30a Michael Miller † - DU 

FRI 8:10a  Morning Prayer - GL     

 8:30a  Pauline Chrastka † - GL 

SAT 8:10a Morning Prayer - LM 

 8:30a Elizabeth Donaldson † - MH 

 5:00p Egidia Francheschi † - PS 

SUN 8:00a Michael Miller † - GL 

 9:30a People of the Parish - MH 

 11:30a Marvin Wittry † - PS 

  5:30p Liz Donaldson† -  MH  

 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 

Look around most Catholic churches, and you will discov-
er an image of John the Baptist, often in the old baptist-
ery, or in a window near where the font is or was located. 
He has two feast days in the calendar: one commemorat-
ing his birth, and the other his death. There are only three 
nativities in our calendar: for Jesus, for Mary, and for the 
Baptist. John's birthday is reckoned according to the 
schedule given in Luke's Gospel of the angel's announce-
ment to Mary. The angel tells her that her cousin Eliza-
beth is in the sixth month of pregnancy, and so Mary has-
tens to help her. Reckoning Christmas as December 25, 
we count backwards nine months to March 25 for the 
Feast of the Annunciation. Then we count forward three 
months to June 24 for John the Baptist  birth. Halfway to 
Christmas, his nativity gives ample reason for rejoicing in 
the summer, and his symbols of fire and water are used 
playfully in bonfires and dives into the sea. Even at the 
polar opposite of Christmas in the calendar, the energy of 
Christ's birth in the Incarnation provides cause for rejoic-
ing. -- James Field, (c) J. S. Paluch Co.  

71st Annual Men’s Retreat  

January 18-20, 2019  

Director: Fr. Bobby Barbato, OFM 
CapSee, “Daily He Humbles Himself: St. 

Francis and the Eucharist” 

St. Francis of Assisi is known for his love of the poor and all of 
God’s creatures. The basis of his spiritual life, however, was 
the sacrament of the holy Eucharist. In this retreat we will 
reßect on the ways Francis urges us to celebrate this sacra-
ment with devo�Ÿon to help us live a Chris�Ÿan life in the midst 
of our busy lives, that we may never forget to thank God daily 
for His tremendous love. Join the Men's Retreat at St. Fran-
cis Retreat House, San Juan Bau�Ÿsta, CA, January 18-20, 
2019. Starts Friday 5:00 PM. Register online h�©p://
s�žrancisretreat.com/ Together, let's take a moment of �Ÿme 
away from family for some personal contempla�Ÿon. E-mail 
CARLO PEDRON, Cabrini Men's Club Communica�Ÿons  at 
cjpedron@gmail.com 

Second Sunday of Advent 
December 9, 2018 

God has commanded 
 that every lofty mountain be made low. 

— Baruch 5:7 

Parish Reconciliation will be held in the church 
at 7:00pm on Wednesday, December 12th. 



MON   6:00p Men's Club / Ladies League Dinner- EH 

TUES 10:30a Women's Bible Study PC/LR 

 5:00p  Liturgy Comm. Mtg - PC/DR  

 6:30p  Faith-sharing evening - PC/GR  

 7:00p  RCIA - PC/LR  

WED  9:15a Mid Week Moms - PC/LR 

 6:30p  Cub Scouts Pack 334 Meeting - KH 

THUR  7:00p  Discerning Catholics - PC/DR 

 7:00p  Cursillo Christmas Social—KH 

7:00p  7:00p Bible Study - PC/LR 
FRI      8:15a   G&G Meeting PC/DR 
 2:45p Girl Scouts/Brownies Troop 60327  

 5:00p BINGO - EH 

SAT 8:00 Men's Club Christmas Food Baskets  

 11:30a Franciscan Fraternity - PC/DR/ 

SUN Prayer Shawl Blessing at 8:00am Mass 

 8:00a  RCIA Rite of Welcome Celebration -  PC
 9:30a CLOW - PC 

 11:00a Religious Medals Class / Ad Altare Dei 

 6:30p  Youth Ministry -  PC 

Altar Society: 14th, 15th The Percival Family 

Let Us Pray for the people who  are in 
our parish community who are home-
bound, sick, recovering or confined to 
rest homes. Let us pray Jesus be their 

strength and comfort. This week we especially pray for Nan 
Feiferek, John Mackey, and Sue Coffaro Charles Sanchez, 
Maria Petruzzo, Jim Butler, Brian Gregory, Dean Reno, 
Bishop Patrick McGrath, Marie Dalldorf, Hector Salcido, 
Joan Kolakowski, Larry Lapointe, Michael Citrigno, Berna-
dette Davison, Sam Ajam, Please keep them and their fami-
lies in your prayers. To place a name on this list or if you 
see that you or a loved ones’ name has been taken off and 
would like it placed back in “Let Us Pray” again, please con-
tact Sue at 408-879-1130. We welcome you to write the 
names in the Book of the Sick, next to Mary’s Shrine. 

Dec. 10th to 16th 

Weekly Collection 

ACTUAL  

BUDGET 

School  

Disasters in 2018 

12.4.18 

$12,081 

$11,986 

$1,073 

$1806 

 Year to Date 

$251,143 

$263,692 

Deficit $12,549 

Thank you for your kind generosity and support. 

Special Collections 

Today 12.9 - Retirement Fund for Religious 

 
SFC Christmas  Next Saturday, 12/15! 
 
On December 15th, hundreds of food 
bags with hams and/or turkeys with be 
given out to those in need in our parish 
community. Because of our parishioners, St. Frances 
Cabrini has provided holiday meals for the people in our par-
ish community throughout Cambrian Park and beyond going 
on 26 years! 
We are in need of toys and gifts for ages 3 to young teens. 
The Christmas Giving Tree is up and ready for your 
toy or gift for children over the ages of 3 and gifts for 
the young teens.  
We appreciate the incredible support our SFC School 
children and families as well as the SFC church families who 
have generously supported these annual holiday events. 
This year the need is just a great if not more so we kindly 
ask for the following: Hams, hams and more hams! (Turkey’s 
too!)  A delicious ham has become a staple of Christmas 
dinner! Food items: packaged goods, potatoes, cereal, mac-
aroni, pasta and sauce, green beans. Canned items to in-
clude, soups, stuffing, vegetables, fruit, beans, onions, pota-
toes and all the good foods that go into making a full Christ-
mas meal.  Collection Boxes will be placed in the vestibule 
of the church. The boxes will be designated "Holiday Food 
Drive". Gently used clothing and SMALL household items 
may be brought one week (only) to the parish office prior to 
the Holiday Food and Clothing Drive (or the early a.m. of the 
15th of December) so our volunteers can set out items on 
the tables in the hall. 
 
Donations of hams ands turkeys can be brought to the 
Parish Hall on the day of the food-drive, December 15th 
Monetary assistance is needed and appreciated! No mone-
tary donation is too small. Checks can be made out to 
SFC Men's Club. Please note "Holiday Food Drive" on 
the check. Bring to the Parish Office or place in the offerto-
ry basket at church. We are actively collecting on all fronts 
so we welcome your help! If you have non-perishables, gen-
tly used clothing, sheets, warm blankets, coats, etc. and you 
cannot make the drop-off on the morning of the holiday food 
drive, we welcome you to bring to the parish center.  
Perishable items! We need them! BUT, if you are not able to 
be bring to the Hall the morning of the food drive, we will 
gladly accept these items that need refrigeration in the par-
ish center from Wed. 12.12 to Fri. 12.14. Monetary dona-
tions are needed and appreciated and accepted anytime! 
 

The funds collected last Sunday for 2018 Disasters will 
be used to support the efforts of Catholic Charities USA 
and/or Catholic Relief Services. The official relief agen-
cies of the U.S. Catholic Church as they and their local 
agencies respond to immediate emergency needs and 
the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops for 
pastoral and reconstruction needs of the Church. Funds 
will be used in response to Hurricane Florence and any 
other natural disasters that occurred this year. Go to 
www.usccb.org to get more detailed information. 

SIMBANG GABI 2018 

The SFC Filipino American (FilAm) Group in-
vites everyone to its 5th annual Simbang Gabi 
on Tuesday, December 18th at 7PM, with Fr. 
Daniel Urcia and Fr. Michael Gazzingan as 

concelebrants. Mass is followed by a potluck 
reception in Essig Hall. 



 

Advent is here! The new liturgical Church year has begun. 
A time to prepare for the birth of Baby Jesus. Find the time 
for prayers and service, especially the poor. Check out our 
annual Religious Ed “Giving Tree” near the Blessed Mother 
Statues, take a tag and until December 24th.  We will have 
our annual Advent Reconciliation Prayer Service on 
Wednesday, December 12th for our Religious Education 
students - grades 3 thru 12.  We will meet in the church, go 
directly to church, not the classrooms, your teachers will do 
the attendance in roll books. Please let Mrs. Schenck 
(jschenck@sfcschool.org) and/or your teacher know that 
you would like to be in the annual Christmas Eve 
“pageant” on Monday, December 24th at the 5:00pm Christ-
mas Eve Children's Mass. There will be no classes on De-
cember 26th and January 2nd. Enjoy Advent! 

Religious Education 

What is youth ministry? 

Youth ministry is a group for high school teens and their 
friends to come for fellowship and to grow in their relation-
ship with Jesus Christ. Our goal is to empower the youth of 
our parish to live as disciples of Jesus Christ in our world 
today. 

 

What do we do? 

We meet Sunday nights from 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm in the Par-
ish Center. On a normal night, we would start with a game 
or icebreaker then transition into a talk about the week’s 
readings and how they relate to our daily lives. After, we 
would do some sort of reflection or talk in our small groups 
about our topic for the night. We also do catechism nights, 
retreats and social nights such as movie nights, laser tag 
and board game nights. Service opportunities are also avail-
able. 

 

What else can we get involved with? 

One fantastic thing to get involved with is our youth-oriented 
mass. Every 4th Sunday of the month at the 5:30 pm on 
Sundays the St. Frances Cabrini Youth Group coordinates 
the mass. The youth are the lectors, extraordinary ministers 
of the Eucharist (EMs), musicians, singers and more. 

 

Who is it for? 

Our youth group welcomes all teens ages 13-18 (high 
school age). For younger teens, there will be an 8th grade 
group starting up in March 2019. 

 

Why should I send my teen to youth group?  

They already get all the faith they need at mass and at 
home. There are many benefits to sending your teen to 
youth group. Every week we will answer two questions. 
“Why does this matter” and “How does this affect my life”. 
Many times in our faith we just do it because or because 
that’s what Father said. To continue maturing in our faith, 
youth ministry challenges the teens to take a hold of their 
faith and make it applicable to their daily life not just some-
thing we do only on Sundays. 

It’s a great place to meet other teens of the same age and 
share the same faith. 

While the parents are still the primary catechists for their 
child’s faith, youth ministry is a terrific place to supplement 
their faith and help guide their faith journey. 

Who should I contact if I want to join or want some more 
information? 

Contact our youth minister Kurt Martin. Email Kurt at kmar-
tin@sfcabrini.org.  

 

A Very Special Christmas Presentation.  

Monsignor John Sandersfield, Catholic Professionals' Chap-
lain and 50 years a priest, will be our December Catholic 

Professionals speaker Topic:  His Look at Christmas Then 
and Now" When: Thursday, December 13, 2018 7:00 - 9:00 

a.m. (Mass, breakfast, networking and presentation) 
Where:  Three Flames Restaurant, 1547 Meridian Ave., San 
Jose RSVP early at: or cpbcinfo@gmail.comor 408-491-9229  

ALTAR ANGELS NEEDED TO DECO-
RATE OUR CHURCH FOR CHRIST-
MAS 2018.  

We will meet in the church on Monday, 
Dec. 24 at 9:00am after the morning mass. 
You'll need to complete the Office for the 

Protection of children and Vulnerable Adults online train-
ing. This is required to work with children. Go to 
www.virtusonline.com. You can print your completed certifi-
cate at the end and bring a copy to the Parish Center or you 
can give it to Shirley when you come to decorate. This will 
be placed on file in the Parish Center and is good for three 
years. We really appreciate your help. Please come, even if 
you can only help for a little while, it would be a great help! 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Annual Di-
ocesan Layette Collection. We received many beautiful blan-
kets, clothing items, sleepers, hats and booties along with 
many packs of diapers, wipes and a new car seat. A special 
thank you to those who made the beautiful hand made blan-
kets. Mothers in need will be blessed by the generosity of so 
many. God bless you for your support and kindness. 

Youth Ministry is holding their final youth group for 
2018 this Sunday, December 9th from 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm. 
We will be hosting a Christmas party. The food for this 
week is potluck style so bring some food to share with 10 
other people. 

Don’t forget to mark you calendars for our next teen mass 
on Sunday, December 23rd at the 5:30 pm mass. We need 
help with Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist (EMs), 
lectors, commentators, singers and musicians. Not trained 
yet but would like to help with the next one? Email our 
youth minister Kurt Martin at kmartin@sfcabrini.org. Our 
“youth-oriented” mass is the 4th Sunday of every month. 

 

Kurt Martin, SFC Youth Ministry Coordinator 



PARISH MINISTRIES AND CONTACTS 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 

SPIRITUAL ENRICHMENT 

PARISH LIFE 

ADORATION CHAPEL, SCRIPTURE STUDY 
Barry & Charlotte LeMay……………………..………....(408) 379-6517 
CURSILLO 
  Cathy Campbell……………………………………………(408) 313-1128  
  Alicia Morales……………………………………………...(408) 857-0523 
MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT/DATE NIGHT 
  Chris & Ann Aguilar………………………………….….(408) 356-7642 
RESPECT LIFE 
  Anthony & Joann Allegretti…………………… ..  (408) 472-5169 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION for Adults (RCIA) 
  Tim Van Overen…………………………………….rcia@sfcabrini.org 
RELIGIOUS ED AND YOUTH MINISTRY 
  Joan Schenck…………………………………..jschenck@sfcschool.org 
YOUTH MINISTRY COORDINATOR 
  Kurt Martin……….kmartin@sfcabrini.org……………..(669)-245-5502 
CABRINI YOUNG ADULTS 
 Kelsey Ballard………………………cabriniyoungadults@gmail.com  
CEREMONY COORDINATOR 
  Jennifer Donnelly………………………………………...(408)-309-5340  

ASSYRIAN CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 
  Doris Bebla………………..……..…………………...……..(408) 315-6608 
BINGO 
  Joe Roulin…………………………………………………....(408) 266-6982 
BUILDING COMMITTEE 
  Domenic Onorato………………..……………..…….…   (408) 219-4085 
FIESTA 
  Mike Livingston……………………..…...mlivingston@sfcschool.org 
FILIPINO AMERICAN (FilAm) GROUP 
  Maria Sarmiento…………………………………………...(408) 281-2407 
GREETERS 
  James Sawaya………………………………...sawaya24@sbcglobal.net  
ICF BOCCE BALL 
  Camille Orlando....camille.orlando@yahoo.com.……(408) 559-0688 
ITALIAN CATHOLIC FEDERATION 
  Jim Jones………….…jim@custompad.com...…………..(408) 210-5541  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
  Pat Cougill……………………………………………….…..(408) 448-5088 
LADIES LEAGUE 
  Linnea Sheehy……………………………………………   (408) 836-7719 
MEN’S CLUB 
  Anthony Perez……………………………………..anthonyp@xilinx.com 
MEXICAN CATHOLIC ORGANIZATION 
  Darla Leis…………………………………………………….(408) 784-6644 
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY,  INTERCESSORY PRAYER GROUP 
  Rebecca Valverde………………………………………….(408) 723-1030 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
  Parish Office……………………………………………….  (408) 879-1122 

PARISH ADMINISTRATION 
FINANCE COUNCIL 
  Sean Cook………………..……..……………………...…….(408) 879-1122 
PARISH COUNCIL 
  Sam Nickolas ……………………….…………………… .(408) 666-0410 
RECEPTION - FACILITIES COORDINATOR - BULLETIN 
  Jean O’Connell…………………………………..………....(408) 879-1122 
SECRETARY 
  Sue Butler……………………………………..…….………..(408) 879-1130 

SFC SCHOOL 
PRINCIPAL  
  Jane Daigle…………………….....ext.3003……..…..….(408) 377-6545 
VICE PRINCIPAL 
  Ronda Clark………………………ext.3058………....….(408) 377-6545 
VICE PRINCIPAL 
  John Bennett…………………..…ext.3051……..………(408) 377-6545 
OFFICE MANAGER 
  Max Burd………………………  ext.3004……….………..(408) 377-6545 

 Communications/Activities Director  
 Nikki Dickey………………….....ext.3035……..…..……..(408)377-6545 
DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 
  Blanche Khoshaba………………ext.3046………....…...(408)377-6545 
PARENT TEACHER GROUP 
  Debbie Casey………………….…………...……..………...(408)209-9297 
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
  Tim Smith………………………………….…………….   (408) 761-6608 

ST. FRANCES CABRINI PARISH REGISTRATION REQUEST FORM 
Name:         Home Phone: 

Address:          Cell: 

City:     State:  Zip:  Email: 

Please fill in the information above and drop this form into the collection basket. A registration form will be mailed to you. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
  Joan Schenck…………………………………..jschenck@sfcschool.org 
ALTAR SOCIETY 
  Shirley Corbari…………………………….corbari@sbcglobal.net  
Church Environment 
  Victoria Dove …………victoriadove4environment@gmail.com 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Katie Mitchell……………………………...katieniles@icloud.com 
EVANGELIZATION COMMITTEE 
  Barry LeMay………………………………………..(408) 379-6517 
HOME MINISTRIES 
  Grace Rivero………………………………………………...(408) 265-1380 
LECTORS 
  Edith Gallant……………………………………….....…....(408) 371-9629 
LITURGY COMMITTEE 
  Katie Mitchell………………………………………..……..(408) 879-9158 
USHERS 
  Dick Hawkins………………………………………….…...(408) 879-1122 


